Rosemead High School

Categorical Programs

Parents make the difference!

All Rosemead High School parents are invited to the Annual Title | School-wide Program (SWP)
meeting. Don’t miss this opportunity to meet school administrators and learn about the variety of
programs that can help your child succeed during this 2021-2022 school year and the many parent
involvement opportunities available to you.

Tuesday, September 28, 2021
For your convenience, you may attend ONE of the following meetings:

9:00 am via google meet or in_person in room 43

OR

6:00 pm via google meet or in person in room 43

Link for the Meeting - https://meet.google.com/ewj-iewv-msd

Please make sure to use a Gmail account any other email will not work.

Note: Please review the attached Title | Parent and Family Engagement Policy and the
School-Parent Compact provided to you. It is highly recommended that you review the School
Compact as it reflects our shared responsibilities. Be prepared to share your thoughts and any
suggestions you may have. Your input is value to us.

For further information, please contact:

Angelica Esqueda
Categorical Program Assistant
(626) 286-3141 ext. 2860
or
Dr. Brian Bristol
Principal
(626) 286-3141 ext. 2805




